Affliction Anita Blake
Yeah, reviewing a book affliction anita blake could mount up your close links
listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, feat does not recommend that you have astonishing points.
Comprehending as with ease as settlement even more than supplementary will give
each success. next-door to, the publication as with ease as insight of this
affliction anita blake can be taken as competently as picked to act.

Flirt Laurell K. Hamilton 2010-02-02 Anita Blake has been asked to raise the
dead-but the results aren't going to make everybody happy...
Jason (an Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter, Novel) Laurell K. Hamilton 2014-12-02
JASON is an all-new novella in the Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter, series by
Sunday Times top ten and No. 1 New York Times bestseller Laurell K. Hamilton,
author of GUILTY PLEASURES and AFFLICTION. Also included is an exclusive
excerpt from the new Anita Blake adventure, DEAD ICE, which is published next
year. "Enjoying pain with your pleasure is something you either get, or you
don't. If you get it, then you don't really need it explained, because you know
how good it feels, and if you don't get it then no amount of talking is going
to convince you it makes sense." But sometimes you have to explain the
unexplainable, especially if the love of your life needs to understand, or
she'll leave you. Jason Schuyler is one of Anita Blake's best friends and
favorite werewolves, with benefits. J.J. is his lady love, an old flame from
childhood who dances at one of the top ballet companies in New York. She's
accomplished, beautiful, and she's crazy about him, too. Neither of them wants
to be monogamous, so what could go wrong? J.J. is enthusiastically bisexual,
with an emphasis on the female side of things. She plans to keep sleeping with
women, because Jason can't meet that need, just like she can't meet Jason's
need for rough sex and bondage. J.J. doesn't understand why Jason isn't content
to go elsewhere for a need she can't fulfil, so Jason asks Anita to help him
explain. Anita is having her own relationship growing pains with her only
female lover ever, Jade. Jason suggests that J.J. might be able to help Anita
with her girl problem, while she helps him with his kinky explanations. With
some encouragement from a few other lovers in Anita's life she reluctantly
agrees, and J. J. makes plans to fly into town for an experience that none of
them will ever forget.
The Harlequin Laurell K. Hamilton 2007-06-05 Into Anita Blake's world-a world
already overflowing with power-come creatures so feared that centuries-old
vampires refuse to mention their names.
Beauty Laurell K. Hamilton 2012-05-08 The steamy outtake that takes readers
even further into Laurell K. Hamilton’s bestselling novel, Kiss the Dead. You’d
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think I’d get used to seeing such a beautiful man and knowing he was mine, but
it never grew old, as if his beauty and the fact that he was mine, and I was
his, would forever surprise me. With a vampire like Jean Claude around, it’s
far too easy for Anita Blake to doubt her own appearance—and the hold it has on
those who love her. But one hot tub and two incredibly sexy men—Jean Claude and
Asher—will make her feel like the most lusted-after woman alive…or undead. Not
bad for a mere human… “Hamilton remains one of the most inventive and exciting
writers in the paranormal field.”—Charlaine Harris, #1 New York Times
Bestselling Author Includes an excerpt of Kiss the Dead, the new Anita Blake,
Vampire Hunter novel
Minion L. A. Banks 2004-05-04 A spoken-word artist by day for Warriors of Light
Records and a vampire hunter at night, Damali Richards and her Guardian team
take on a vicious group of rogue vampires who have been killing off the artists
of Warriors of Light and their rival, Blood Music, a gang led by the most
powerful vampire Damali has ever encountered. Reprint.
Dead Ice Laurell K. Hamilton 2016-04-26 When her independent reputation is
compromised by her engagement to master vampire Jean-Claude, Anita takes an
assignment from the FBI to track down a practitioner of dark voodoo who is
victimizing women.
Strange Candy Laurell K. Hamilton 2006 A collection of short fiction features
"The Girl Who Was Infatuated with Death," an Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter story,
as well as "House of Wizards," "Stealing Souls," and "Those Who Seek
Forgiveness," a never-before-published Anita Blake tale.
Blue Moon Laurell K. Hamilton 2010-03-04 An Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter, novel
'Richard was an alpha werewolf. It was his only serious flaw. We'd broken up
after I'd seen him eat somebody.' You never forget your ex-fiance. And when the
call came at three in the morning, I thought for a moment it was him. It
wasn't. It was his brother. And it wasn't good news. Apparently the former love
of my life had got himself thrown into jail for assaulting a woman. Since I
make my living as a preternatural expert, I tend to believe almost anything's
possible. But though he may be one of the monsters, Richard would never harm a
woman. So it's Anita Blake to the rescue. I've got just a few days to spring
Richard and find out who framed him - and why. There's a full moon coming, and
if my werewolf love is still behind bars when it rises, he'll be facing a lot
worse than an assault charge...
Laurell K. Hamilton Box Set Laurell K. Hamilton 2009-10-01 This deluxe boxed
set, featuring an electrifying new look for the Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter
series, includes Blood Noir, Guilty Pleasures, The Laughing Corpse, and Circus
of the Damned. Original.
Micah & Strange Candy Laurell K. Hamilton 2010-02-04 MICAH 'Raising the dead is
easy. Love is hard.' There are lots of reasons to raise the dead - some
private, some public. In this case, the feds have a witness who died before he
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could speak on the record. They want him raised so his testimony can be taken.
So here I am, Anita Blake, necromancer, on a plane to Philadelphia, flying off
to do my job. But I'm not alone: Micah, head of the St Louis wereleopards, is
with me. I'm happy to have him at my side. Until he mentions that this will be
our first time alone together. Just me and Micah. And all my fears and
doubts... STRANGE CANDY Fantastical fairy tales that will leave you craving
more: from the woman who marries into a family of wizards to a couple fleeing a
gang of love-hungry cupids, readers will revel in these unique visions.
Blood Noir Laurell K. Hamilton 2008 When vampire hunter Anita Blake agrees to
do a favor for Jason, her werewolf lover, she becomes caught up in the middle
of a scandal that makes her a pawn in an ancient vampire queen's rise to power.
Obsidian Butterfly Laurell K. Hamilton 2002-09-24 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Laurell K. Hamilton offers a sexy, suspenseful novel of human—and
inhuman—passions, as vampire hunter Anita Blake must repay a favor to a man
almost as dangerous as the ancient evil she's about to face... Edward is a hit
man, specializing in monsters, vampires, shapeshifters, anything and
everything. There are people like Anita who do it legal, but Edward doesn't
sweat the legalities, or, hell, the ethics. He's an equal opportunity killer.
Anita may be one of the few friends that Edward has, but it’s like being
friends with a tame leopard. It may curl up on the foot of your bed and let you
pet its head, but it can still eat your throat out... EXCLUSIVE TO THIS EDITION
ONLY: A PREVIEW OF THE LATEST ANITA BLAKE, VAMPIRE HUNTER NOVEL, CRIMSON DEATH
Hit List Laurell K. Hamilton 2012 The adventures of U.S. Marshal and vampire
hunter Anita Blake continue when word is leaked to her that hit men are headed
to St. Louis and that she, Jean-Claude, and Richard are targets.
The Deepest Cut Dianne Emley 2009-02-24 BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt
from Dianne Emley's Love Kills. Back from the dead. That’s how it feels for Nan
Vining, a Pasadena homicide cop determined to find the brutal madman who
attacked her a year ago. Nan’s daughter calls the unknown assailant T. B.
Mann—The Bad Man. On the job, Nan breaks rules and steals evidence, building a
case file based on the certainty that T. B. Mann is obsessed with women who
wear uniforms, that he hunts them, kills them, then adorns them with a pearl
necklace. At the crime scene of her official assignment, the murder of an excon, Nan spots a graffiti tag and is sure, against all reason, that T. B. Mann
was there, too. Further complicating matters is Nan’s developing relationship
with Detective Jim Kissick, but she knows that opening her heart means losing
control. Then T. B. Mann reemerges from the shadows for a final confrontation,
bringing Nan to the sudden, horrifying realization that her killer has baited
the perfect trap.
Guilty Pleasures Laurell K. Hamilton 2002-09-24 Meet Anita Blake, Vampire
Hunter, in the first novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling series that
“blends the genres of romance, horror and adventure with stunning
panache”(Diana Gabaldon). Laurell K. Hamilton’s bestselling series has captured
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readers’ wildest imaginations and addicted them to a seductive world where
supernatural hungers collide with the desires of the human heart, starring a
heroine like no other... Anita Blake is small, dark, and dangerous. Her turf is
the city of St. Louis. Her job: re-animating the dead and killing the undead
who take things too far. But when the city’s most powerful vampire asks her to
solve a series of vicious slayings, Anita must confront her greatest fear—her
undeniable attraction to master vampire Jean-Claude, one of the creatures she
is sworn to destroy... “What The Da Vinci Code did for the religious thriller,
the Anita Blake series has done for the vampire novel.”—USA Today
Kiss the Dead Laurell K. Hamilton 2013-05-28 When a fifteen-year-old girl is
abducted by vampires, it’s up to U.S. Marshal Anita Blake to find her. And when
she does, she’s faced with something she’s never seen before: a terrifyingly
ordinary group of people—kids, grandparents, soccer moms—all recently turned
and willing to die to avoid serving a master. And where there’s one martyr,
there will be more… But even vampires have monsters that they’re afraid of. And
Anita is one of them…
Written In Red Anne Bishop 2013-03-05 Enter the world of the Others in the
first novel in New York Times bestselling author Anne Bishop’s thrilling
fantasy series: a place where unearthly entities—vampires and shape-shifters
among them—rule the Earth and prey on the human race. As a cassandra sangue, or
blood prophet, Meg Corbyn can see the future when her skin is cut—a gift that
feels more like a curse. Meg’s Controller keeps her enslaved so he can have
full access to her visions. But when she escapes, the only safe place Meg can
hide is at the Lakeside Courtyard—a business district operated by the Others.
Shape-shifter Simon Wolfgard is reluctant to hire the stranger who inquires
about the Human Liaison job. First, he senses she’s keeping a secret, and
second, she doesn’t smell like human prey. Yet a stronger instinct propels him
to give Meg the job. And when he learns the truth about Meg and that she’s
wanted by the government, he’ll have to decide if she’s worth the fight between
humans and the Others that will surely follow.
Crimson Death Laurell K. Hamilton 2016-10-11
Scary Stories To Tingle Your Lesbian Butt Chuck Tingle 2020-10-04 A terrifying
scream rings out through the woods of Sleepy Butthole. Could this be the work
of the Headless Buttwoman, a sentient pumpkin who's always giving head but
never receiving it? If your butt is already tingling as ferociously as ours,
then this is the collection for you. Presenting Scary Stories To Tingle Your
Lesbian Butt, a seven book collection of the most toe-curling tales to ever get
you off. Within you will find the following masterworks of modern literature...
THE SENTIENT PHYSICAL MANIFESTATION OF HALLOWEEN EATS ME OUT EATEN RIGHT BY A
SABERTOOTH CAT AT THE PREMIERE OF THE BIZARRE AND FRIGHTENING FILM ADAPTION OF
SABERTOOTH CATS THE MUSICAL THE LEGEND OF SLEEPY BUTTHOLE APIARIST LESBIAN
TRACTOR WITCH MAKES ME CUM HARD SPOOKY SENTIENT LESBIAN CANDY CORN BUTT BUFFET
FRIDAY THE 69TH BUTTLEJUICE
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Wounded Laurell K. Hamilton 2016-12-06 Be proud of Life’s battle scars, it
means you were stronger than whatever hurt you, and you didn't die—and Anita
Blake, Vampire Hunter and U.S. Marshal will be the first to show you hers in
this sweet and sexy story of celebration and connection from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Laurell K. Hamilton. Anita attends the wedding of her close
friend but finds that even on the happiest of days there are wounds that need
healing. She and the wereleopards Micah and Nathaniel are asked to talk to the
bride’s thirteen-year-old brother, Tomas, who is struggling to recover from a
recent gunshot wound. Depressed and demoralized, Tomas isn’t doing his physical
therapy and could spend the rest of his life in a wheelchair... How can Anita,
Micah, and Nathaniel convince Tomas that he can heal when he's given up? They
tell him about their own scars and how they took back their own lives after
they were wounded. And Anita will realize how lucky they are to have not only
survived their pasts, but to now be able to make their own formal commitment to
each other— and the vampire in her life... Includes an excerpt of the new Anita
Blake hardcover, Crimson Death. Praise for the Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter
series “Hamilton remains one of the most inventive and exciting writers in the
paranormal field.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author Charlaine Harris “If
you’ve never read this series, I highly recommend/strongly suggest having the
Anita Blake experience. Vampires, zombies, and shifters, oh my! And trust me,
these are not your daughter’s vampires.”—Literati Book Reviews
Affliction Laurell K. Hamilton 2018-04-18 Une aventure d’Anita Blake, tueuse de
vampires Il y a des zombies qu’on relève. D’autres qu’il faut abattre. Jusqu’à
maintenant, j’ai toujours considéré les zombies comme un peu dérangeants, mais
pas comme dangereux. Jamais je n’avais entendu dire qu’ils pouvaient provoquer
la mort dans d’atroces souffrances. Mais tout vient de changer. Le père de
Micah est mourant, atteint d’une maladie étrange que les médecins hésitent
encore à appeler « zombification ». Les zombies sont mon gagne-pain, mais ceuxlà ne ressemblent à rien de connu. Ils chassent en plein jour et sont aussi
forts et rapides que des vampires. S’ils vous mordent, vous devenez comme
eux... Jusqu’où ça ira ? Même moi, je l’ignore.
Jason Laurell K. Hamilton 2014-12-02 "Enjoying pain with your pleasure is
something you either get, or you don't. If you get it, then you don't really
need it explained, because you know how good it feels, and if you don't get it
then no amount of talking is going to convince you it makes sense." But
sometimes you have to explain the unexplainable, especially if the love of your
life needs to understand, or she'll leave you. Jason Schuyler is one of Anita
Blake's best friends and favorite werewolves, with benefits. J.J. is his lady
love, an old flame from childhood who dances at one of the top ballet companies
in New York. She's accomplished, beautiful, and she's crazy about him, too.
Neither of them wants to be monogamous, so what could go wrong? J.J. is
enthusiastically bisexual, with an emphasis on the female side of things. She
plans to keep sleeping with women, because Jason can't meet that need, just
like she can't meet Jason's need for rough sex and bondage. J.J. doesn't
understand why Jason isn’t content to go elsewhere for a need she can’t fulfil,
so Jason asks Anita to help him explain. Anita is having her own relationship
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growing pains with her only female lover ever, Jade. Jason suggests that J.J.
might be able to help Anita with her girl problem, while she helps him with his
kinky explanations. With some encouragement from a few other lovers in Anita's
life she reluctantly agrees, and J. J. makes plans to fly into town for an
experience that none of them will ever forget.
Rafael Laurell K. Hamilton 2021-02-09 I've never read a writer with a more
fertile imagination' DIANA GABALDON An Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter, novella
from the Sunday Times and New York Times bestselling author. FOR FANS OF
CHARLAINE HARRIS AND ANNE RICE. My name is Anita Blake. I'm a U. S. Marshal for
the Preternatural Branch, and I always have my friend's back. Even when they
ask me to risk everything... Rafael, king of the wererats, is facing a
challenge to his crown. He wants me, one of his closest allies, to help him
take down a dangerous opponent unlike any he's fought before. But some of the
wererats fear that Rafael is too dependent on me and my ties to the vampire
world. They believe that there is only room in America for one supernatural
king, and that Rafael will abandon them as prey for the bloodsuckers. A new
challenger has arisen among Rafael's enemies... one who is younger, hungrier
and has dark secrets that could destroy both the wererats and the vampires.
Now, my friend must go into the magical heart of his people to find the power
and violence that he needs to save them all - or die trying. Readers can't get
enough of the Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter, series: 'Anita Blake novels are my
addiction' 'Vampires, zombies and guns, oh my!' 'I have loved every single book
in this amazing series, have fallen in love and lust with many characters and
desperately hope that there will be more' 'I am hooked' 'I couldn't love Anita
and her adventures with the supernatural community any more
Divine Misdemeanors Laurell K. Hamilton 2010 Having turned down the throne of
Faerie, and pregnant at last with twins by the men she loves, ex-princess
Meredith Gentry should be living happily-ever-after. But the exiles of Faerie
have other ideas. They want Meredith to be their princess, whether she likes it
or not.
Narcissus in Chains Laurell K. Hamilton 2001-10-01 In her tenth adventure,
nothing can save vampire hunter Anita Blake from a twist of fate that draws her
ever closer to the brink of humanity.
A Shiver of Light Laurell K. Hamilton 2014-06-03 Merry Gentry, ex–private
detective and full-time princess, is now the mother of triplets, a rarity in
the high ranks of faerie. And not everyone is happy about it, including
Taranis, King of Light and Illusion. He’s using the human courts to sue for
visitation rights, claiming that one of the babies is his. To save herself and
her children, Merry will use the most dangerous powers in all of faerie: a god
of death, a warrior known as the Darkness, the Killing Frost, and a king of
nightmares. They are her lovers, and her dearest loves, and they will face down
the might of the high courts of faerie—while trying to keep the war from
spreading to innocent humans in Los Angeles, who are in danger of becoming
collateral damage.
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A Terrible Fall of Angels Laurell K. Hamilton 2021-08-17 Angels walk among us,
but so do other unearthly beings in this brand new series by #1 New York Times
bestselling author Laurell K. Hamilton. Meet Detective Zaniel Havelock, a man
with the special ability to communicate directly with angels. A former trained
Angel speaker, he devoted his life to serving both the celestial beings and his
fellow humans with his gift, but a terrible betrayal compelled him to leave
that life behind. Now he’s a cop who is still working on the side of angels.
But where there are angels, there are also demons. There’s no question that
there’s evil at work when he’s called in to examine the murder scene of a
college student—but is it just the evil that one human being can do to another,
or is it something more? When demonic possession is a possibility, even angelic
protection can only go so far. The race is on to stop a killer before he finds
his next victim, as Zaniel is forced to confront his own very personal demons,
and the past he never truly left behind. The first in a new series from the
author of the Anita Blake and Merry Gentry series.
Sucker Punch Laurell K. Hamilton 2021-07-27 A brutal murder, a suspect in jail,
and an execution planned—but what if the wrong person is about to be killed?
When a fellow U.S. Marshal asks Anita Blake to fly to a tiny community in
Michigan’s Upper Peninsula on an emergency consult, she knows time is running
short. When she arrives, there is plenty of proof that a young wereleopard
killed his uncle in the most gruesome and bloody way possible. As the mounting
evidence points to him, a warrant of execution is already under way. But
something seems off about the murder, and Anita has been asked for her expert
opinion on the crime scene. Despite escalating pressure from local cops and the
family’s cries for justice for their dead patriarch, Anita quickly realizes
that the evidence doesn’t quite add up. Time is against Anita, as the tightknit community is up in arms and its fear of supernaturals is growing. She
races to uncover the truth and determine whether the Marshals have caught the
killer or are about to execute an innocent man—all in the name of justice.
Skin Trade Laurell K. Hamilton 2009-06-02 A vampire is on a murder spree in Sin
City in this Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter novel from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Laurell K. Hamilton. When a vampire serial killer sends
Anita Blake a grisly souvenir from Las Vegas, she has to warn Sin City’s local
authorities what they’re dealing with. Only it’s worse than she thought. Police
officers and one executioner have been slain—paranormal style. Anita heads to
Vegas, where’s she’s joined by three other federal marshals, including the
ruthless Edward hiding behind his mild-mannered persona. It’s a good thing
Edward always has her back, because, when she gets close to the bodies, Anita
senses “tiger” too strongly to ignore it. And the weretigers are powerful in
Las Vegas, which means the odds of her rubbing someone very powerful the wrong
way just got a lot higher…
Dancing Laurell K. Hamilton 2013-09-17 Vampire hunter Anita Blake leaps into
uncharted territory in the all-new novella from #1 New York Times bestselling
author Laurell K. Hamilton. For most people, summer barbecues are nothing to be
afraid of. But Anita isn’t exactly plain vanilla—and neither is her love life.
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So it takes a special kind of courage to attend a barbecue thrown by her friend
Sergeant Zerbrowski. Walking into a backyard full of cops and their families
with wereleopards Micah and Nathaniel both looking gorgeous on her arm won’t be
easy, even with almost-four-year-old Matthew Vespucci to break the ice… Anita
is determined to have a good time with her family, just like everyone else. But
it doesn’t take long for tensions to rise among the adults and kids. And Anita
will learn that gossip and innuendo can be just as dangerous as anything the
undead can throw at her… Includes a preview of Affliction, the new Anita Blake,
Vampire Hunter novel “Hamilton remains one of the most inventive and exciting
writers in the paranormal field.”—Charlaine Harris, #1 New York Times
Bestselling Author “Long before Stephenie Meyer’s Twilight series and Charlaine
Harris’s Sookie Stackhouse novels, [there was] sexy, strong-willed vampire
hunter Anita Blake.”—USA Today “Laurell K. Hamilton is the reigning queen of
the urban fantasy world.”—Midwest Book Review Laurell K. Hamilton is a fulltime writer. She lives in a suburb of St. Louis with her family.
Danse Macabre Laurell K. Hamilton 2006-06-27 In the thralls of supernatural
passion, Anita Blake faces a most human dilemma.
A Kiss of Shadows Laurell K. Hamilton 2001-01-18 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Meet
Merry Gentry, paranormal P.I., and enter a thrilling, sensual world as
dangerous as it is beautiful, full of earthly pleasures and dazzling magic, and
ruled by the all-consuming passions of immortal beings once worshipped as gods
. . . or demons. Merry Gentry, princess of the high court of Faerie, is posing
as a human in Los Angeles, working as a private investigator specializing in
supernatural crime. But now the queen’s assassin has been dispatched to fetch
her—whether she likes it or not. Suddenly Merry finds herself a pawn in her
dreaded aunt’s plans. The job that awaits her: enjoy the constant company of
the most beautiful immortal men in the world. The reward: the crown—and the
opportunity to continue to live. The penalty for failure: death. BONUS: This
edition includes an excerpt from Laurell K. Hamilton’s A Shiver of Light.
Praise for Laurell K. Hamilton and A Kiss of Shadows “One of the most inventive
and exciting writers in the paranormal field.”—Charlaine Harris “Sexy . . .
Merry’s adventures are engaging and keep the reader turning the pages.”—St.
Louis Post-Dispatch “Stunning . . . steamy . . . an exciting and original
world.”—San Jose Mercury News “I’ve never read a writer with a more fertile
imagination.”—Diana Gabaldon
Affliction Laurell K. Hamilton 2014-06-03 Micah’s estranged father lies dying,
rotting away inside from some strange ailment that has his doctors whispering
about “zombie disease.” Anita Blake makes her living off of zombies—but these
aren’t the kind she knows so well. These creatures hunt in daylight, and are as
fast and strong as vampires. If they bite you, you become just like them. And
round and round it goes…Where will it stop? Even Anita Blake doesn’t know.
The Wolfman Nicholas Pekearo 2008-05-13 Drifting from town to town after a
dishonorable discharge, Marlowe Higgins struggles with a werewolf nature that
forces him to kill bad guys during every full moon, a circumstance that
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culminates in a deadly confrontation with a serial killer in small-town
Tennessee. 50,000 first printing.
River Marked Patricia Briggs 2012-01-31 In the sixth novel in the #1 New York
Times bestselling series, coyote shifter Mercy Thompson and Alpha werewolf Adam
finally reach the alter. But when they make the Columbia River their honeymoon
destination, their newlywed bliss turns into a fight for survival... Being a
different breed of shapeshifter—a walker—Mercy can see ghosts, but the spirit
of her long-gone father has never visited her. Until now. An evil is stirring
in the depths of the Columbia River—and innocent people are dying. As other
walkers make their presence known to Mercy, she must reconnect with her
heritage to exorcise the world of the legend known as the river devil.
Affliction Laurell K. Hamilton 2013-07-02 Micah’s estranged father lies dying,
rotting away inside from some strange ailment that has his doctors whispering
about “zombie disease.” Anita Blake makes her living off of zombies—but these
aren’t the kind she knows so well. These creatures hunt in daylight, and are as
fast and strong as vampires. If they bite you, you become just like them. And
round and round it goes…Where will it stop? Even Anita Blake doesn’t know.
Incubus Dreams Laurell K. Hamilton 2005-09-27 Vampire hunter Anita Blake finds
her life is more complicated than ever, caught as she is between her
obligations to the living-and the undead.
Serpentine Laurell K. Hamilton 2018-08-07 Vampire hunter Anita Blake has always
managed to overcome everything she faces. But this time there’s a monster that
even she doesn’t know how to fight... A remote Florida island is the perfect
wedding destination for the upcoming nuptials of Anita’s fellow U.S. Marshal
and best friend, Edward. For Anita, the vacation is a welcome break, as it’s
the first trip she gets to take with just wereleopards Micah and Nathaniel. But
it’s not all fun and games and bachelor parties… In this tropical paradise,
Micah discovers a horrific new form of lycanthropy, one that has afflicted a
single family for generations. Believed to be the result of an ancient Greek
curse, it turns human bodies into a mass of snakes. When long-simmering
resentment leads to a big blow-up within the wedding party, the last thing
Anita needs is more drama. But it finds her anyway when women start
disappearing from the hotel, and worse, her own friends and lovers are
considered the prime suspects. There’s a strange power afoot that Anita has
never confronted before, a force that’s rendering those around her helpless.
Unable to face it on her own, Anita is willing to accept help from even the
deadliest places. Help that she will most certainly regret—if she survives at
all, that is…
Affliction Laurell K. Hamilton 2013-07-02 Had everyone bitten tonight caught
this? The other bites had not looked like vampire bites. They'd been zombie, or
human looking. Was this infection something that vampires and shapeshifters
could catch? If it was, then it was something new. Some zombies are raised.
Others must be put down. Just ask me, Anita Blake, Vampire Hunter. Before now,
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I figured I could handle them. Before now, I had never heard of any of them
causing human beings to perish in agony. But that's all changed. Micah's
estranged father lies dying, rotting away inside from some strange ailment that
has his doctor's whispering about 'zombie disease'. I make my living from
zombies - but these aren't the kind I know so well. These creatures hunt in
daylight, and are as fast and strong as vampires. If they bite you, you become
just like them. And round and round it goes ... Where will it stop? Even I
don't know.
Bullet Laurell K. Hamilton 2010-06-01 Watch a video The music came back up and
the next group of little girls, slightly older, came out. There was a lot of
that in the next hour and change. I liked dance, and it was no reflection on
the kids, but my will to live began to seep away on about the fifth group of
sequined children... Anita Blake is back in St. Louis and trying to live a
normal life-as normal as possible for someone who is a legal vampire
executioner and a U. S. Marshal. There are lovers, friends and their children,
school programs to attend. In the midst of all the ordinary happiness a vampire
from Anita's past reaches out. She was supposed to be dead, killed in an
explosion, but the Mother of All Darkness is the first vampire, their dark
creator. It's hard to kill a god. This dark goddess has reached out to her
here-in St. Louis, home of everyone Anita loves most. The Mother of All
Darkness has decided she has to act now or never, to control Anita, and all the
vampires in America. The Mother of All Darkness believes that the triumvirate
created by master vampire Jean-Claude with Anita and the werewolf Richard
Zeeman has enough power for her to regain a body and to immigrate to the New
World. But the body she wants to possess is already taken. Anita is about to
learn a whole new meaning to sharing her body, one that has nothing to do with
the bedroom. And if the Mother of All Darkness can't succeed in taking over
Anita's body for herself, she means to see that no one else has the use of it,
ever again. Even Belle Morte, not always a friend to Anita, has sent word: "Run
if you can..."
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